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Dear Parents/ carers,
Our Youth Trust project is almost complete!  We have had so much fun this year challenging ourselves and learning about the world in which we live, we have decided to have both a Community Project and a Global Awareness Project.

On Tuesday 15th May, the children will be joining forces with the Tidy Team and the Hemingfield Action Group to make a difference to our community and take part in a litter pick.  During our village walk, the children were concerned about the amount of dog-fouling on the pavements.  In a bid to remedy this, they will be helping to spray the pavements with the ‘Pick Up Or Pay Up’ signs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The following week we will be doing our part to help the global plastic recycling issues.  We will be transforming plastic bottles into bird feeders, wind-chimes and garden ornaments.  We will be selling these items at a one-off ‘pop-up shop’ at the school’s open afternoon on Wednesday 23rd May from 2:30pm onwards.

I have thoroughly enjoyed seeing the children become more empathetic and grow in awareness and self-confidence whilst they have been completing their award.

Mrs Brinkley
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